
Appendix C 

LA03 - Application for the Grant of a Premises Licence 

Iceland foods Limited, Unit 3 Stukeley Road Retail Park, Huntingdon, PE229 6DA 

Summary of comments 

Contact Date Comments 
Mr Curtis Flowers 
47 Stukeley Road, 
Huntingdon, PE29 
6HG. 
flowers.c79@gmail.com 

03 Aug 2025 I strongly object to the application for a 24-hour licence and the sale of alcohol at this proposed 
food warehouse across from our homes. This retail park is not an appropriate location for such 
operations, especially given that it is directly surrounded by residential properties and is within 
100 yards of Stukeley Meadows Primary School. Granting a 24-hour alcohol licence in such a 
location poses serious risks to public safety, encourages anti-social behaviour, and significantly 
disrupts the peace and security of local residents — including young families and vulnerable 
individuals. Late-night vehicle activity, noise, potential loitering, and public disturbances are 
unacceptable in what has always been a quiet, family-friendly neighbourhood. Furthermore, the 
retail park already suffers from limited parking. Increased traffic from a 24-hour store will only 
worsen congestion and remove the already scarce parking we residents rely on, especially during 
evenings and weekends. This application prioritises commercial convenience over the well-being 
of an entire community. The idea that alcohol could be sold around the clock just steps from a 
school and people’s homes is entirely inappropriate. We urge the council to reject this application 
in full. 

 


